
President Patrick LeStrange

AUGUST 2013
This is a very abbreviated news letter, 4 pages

President's  Message

Our Thunder Heard editors are attending the Conventions in California and Iowa, so I have
put on my old editor's hat. I no longer have Birthdays or Anniversaries in my files, so Paul 
will
have to catch up when he returns. I think the next real issue will be October.

We all wish them and anyone joining them at other stages a safe and enjoyable trip. See 
you
in September, (humm....that would be a good name for a song)

To those of us who have stayed behind, we have the Schooley Mountain rain or shine picnic
on Aug. 11. Be sure to let Bill Downing know if you are going. After that we are cruising to 
the
Chatterbox on the 17th, we will meet Ole Lafayette Village around 3:30. If you are planning 
to
eat at the Chatterbox we must arrive early. I need a count by Aug. 10th so I can let the
Wanderers know how many spaces to save.

The tickets are ready for the dance. Believe it or not they are starting to go fast. The flier is
available on the web site, under events calendar as well as on the Face book page. You can
also E Mail me and I will send you a PDF copy.

Our July meeting was hosted by Joe and Arlene Kubat. This was a trial location at the 
Delizia
Pizza kitchen in Boonton. It was another very well attended meeting, We welcomed new
members Joe and Jan Seville of West Milford – 1957 T-bird. and guests James and Dianne
Gamsby of Boonton. Arlene will share her experiences using Delizia at the next meeting. As 
always we are looking for other locations too.

The new club shirts, coats, and sweats were handed out at the July meeting. The remainder
of the coats will be available in mid August. Everyone seems very happy with them.
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We made it to Yellowstone without any 
problems
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There She Blows

View from the Vista House
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